
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

The Okaloosa County School District’s Information Technology Seat Management RFP 
Selection Committee, as appointed by the School Board of Okaloosa County, hereby 
gives notice that it is cancelling its meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 31, 2013, 
at 1:00 p.m. at the Carver Hill Administrative Complex, 461 West School Avenue, 
Crestview. 


